PRINCIPALS MESSAGE

Greetings, Roughriders,

| hope this communication finds you well. This past week was a busy one for sure highlighted by
two large evening events at RHS. On Tuesday, we had our Incoming Freshman Orientation. The
auditorium was standing room only as we hosted very enthusiastic parents of students from MMS,
KQA and our Charter schools. The program consisted of a brief 20 minute presentation by our
administrative team followed by small breakout groups with our counselors. In addition, we had
35+ sponsors of programs, clubs, and sports there to answer parent and students questions. It
was a huge turnout for our school.

On Wednesday, we honored nearly 500+ students in grades 9th through 11th for our Academic
Awards Night. All of these students have earned a 3.2 GPA or higher. Many of these students
have earned academic awards several semesters in a row and have moved beyond getting an Academic Letter and are
earning an Academic Bar. Congratulations to all of the students.

On Friday, the district had their Professional Development Day hosted at RHS. We were able to hear from Ms. Kim Beuvill, a
guest speaker, who addressed Mental Health and Wellness. The staff also had a chance to attend breakout sessions as well.

A congratulations to our Wrestling team who qualified 9 boys to the State Championships next week.

As always, have a safe and restful weekend.

David Benson
RHS Principal



